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Albuquerque 

NM 87103 
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February 4, 2025 
 
 
David Soule, P.E.  
Rio Grande Engineering 
P.O. Box 93924 
Albuquerque, NM 87199 
 
 
RE: 428 Prospect NW 
 Permanent C.O. – Accepted  
 Engineer’s Certification Date: 1/17/25  
 Engineer’s Stamp Date: 3/13/23 
 Hydrology File: H14D116A 
 
 
Dear Mr. Soule:  
 
Based on the Certification received 02/03/2025 and the site visit on 01/10/2025, this letter serves 
as a “green tag” from Hydrology Section for a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy to be issued 
by the Building and Safety Division. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 505-924-3314 or amontoya@cabq.gov.   
 
 
 
Sincerely,     

 

Anthony Montoya, Jr., P.E.  
Senior Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Department, Development Review Services 



RIO GRANDE ENGINEERING DAVID SOULE

PO BOX 93924 ALB NM 87199
505.321.9099 505.872.0999 david@riograndeengineering.com

x x

6624 KIMMICK

LOT 2A, BLOCK 6 VOLCANO CLIFFS UNIT 18
6624 KIMMICK

TWILIGHT HOMES
6624 KIMMICK

X

X

X

X

6622

1
6622

6622

X

 GABRIEL HERNANDEZ

4 5

2340 HOLLYWOOD

2340 HOLLYWOOD

X

X

VISTA MAGNIFICATRACTS 259E&259F2A MRGCD MAP 38

X

624 3RD STREET NW

 624 3RD STREET NW

SOUTHERLY PORTION OF LOTS 22,23,24 ATLANTIC AND PACIFIC ADD

X

X

Owner
Text Box
428 PROSPECT

Owner
Text Box
428 PROSPECT

Owner
Text Box
LOT 11A BLOCK 2 APACHE TRAIL ADDITION

Owner
Text Box
X

Owner
Text Box

Owner
Text Box

Owner
Text Box

Owner
Text Box
X

Owner
Text Box
X



I David Soule, NMPE 14522, of the firm Rio Grande Engineering, hereby certify that this 
project has been graded and will drain in substantial compliance with and in accordance 
with the design intend of the approved plan dated 9/26/17. The certification is submitted 
in support of a request for CERTIFICATE OR OCCUPANCY.  The record information 
presented heron is not necessarily complete and intended only to verify substantial 
compliance of the grading and drainage aspects of this project.

3/13/23

DUE TO SITE CONDITIONS THE DETENTION AREA FOR INLET IS INSUFFICIENT THEREFOR 
NOT INSTALLED. REAR POND WAS INCREASED TO ACCOMPODATE ADDITIONAL FLOW. 
ONSITE VISIT WAS DONE WITH CITY AND IT WAS AGREED THE SITE DISCHARGES TO 
STREET AND INLET IS ACCEPTABLE 

1/17/25
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